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Dear Angel Cat Parents and Furriends, 
 
Spring is here!  We had such a warm February here in Orange County that kittens are already being born.  That makes 
for a busy rescue season for sure!  We are definitely gearing up!  Kittens have a pretty small adoption window for those 
looking to add a new bundle of kitten energy to their home.  Once they reach about a year old and are teenagers, their 
chances diminish and even though they are still young, they are often overlooked for the cute babies.  Of course, we 
think cats and kittens of any age are awesome.  As I've grown older, I appreciate a nice laid back adult cat to cuddle! 
 
You may wonder why you see some of the same cats season after season on our news letter. These are the cats that 
have literally grown up in foster homes and still looking for furrever homes.  They all started out as cute baby kittens and 
for whatever reason, missed their adoption window.  We keep our Angel Cats until they find their furrever home no 
matter how long that may be, so these are the cats we feature.  Some of them have been with us 5 years!  We did have 
several of our kids find new homes since the last newsletter, Amber (6 yrs old, foster for 5) and Penny (3 yrs old, foster 
for 2), Hunter (Penny's brother, 3yrs old also foster for 2), and it gives us such joy to see them blossom in a furrever 
home finally.  Our darling boys Sylvester and Mochi were also adopted into wonderful families. They were the last to go 
from last spring's kitten crop!  Sometimes the kittens we take in never even make it onto the newsletter, they are 
adopted within a few weeks or months of arriving.   
 
I want to thank all of you who support us and the work we do with your generous donations.  We are a 501c3 non-profit 
rescue and all donations are tax deductible.  We are also an all volunteer rescue group, every cent goes to food, litter 
and veterinarian care for the cats in our foster homes.  We have had a couple of kitty medical issues this winter that 
have left us operating on a shoe string right now and we would be so grateful for donations of any amount.  We have 
been blessed these 8 years since Angel Cat was "born" to somehow always have just enough to do what we need but it 
takes all of you awesome cat lovers for that to happen.  So, please help if you can, it means so much to us and the cats. 
 
Our two colonies of TNR'd feral cats are growing a bit, both colonies have had a new member or two join since the fall.  
Of course, we get them checked by our Vet, vaccinated and spayed/neutered.  We have to trap them in humane traps 
and sometimes they are so smart they can avoid springing it and still get the food.  I think we trap more opossum than 
cats!  But we persevere until we get who we want!  Thankfully, no kittens are in our colonies currently and that is a 
testament to TNR and that it really does work! 
 
If you are in the Westminster area near our Petco at the corner of Goldenwest and Westminster, please stop by and 
meet our cats! We would love to meet you and give you a homemade catnip toy for your kitty. We are there most every 
Saturday between 11 am and 3 pm.  We are also on facebook, so check us out!  
 
All of us here at Angel Cats want to wish you all a very happy Mother's Day and Father's Day coming up with your 
furrkids.  We know that pets have such a special place in our families and in our hearts.  They are truly a blessing. 
 
Sincerely and With Gratitude, 
 



 
 


